
   

Announcements 
April 10, 2016          

 

 

 BIG EVENT!! A trip to the Holy Land is being considered for 

February 7-14, 2017. An informational meeting will be held May 

22 following the worship service. For those interested in going. 

Keep your ears open for more information. 
 

 The DMF invites all to attend their monthly breakfast meeting this 

Saturday, April 16 at 8:00 AM.  Kindly place your reservation slip 

in the offering plate today. 
 

 Please pick up a Butterfly symbol at the back of the Sanctuary. 

Write on it your name, the date, your age and the place you were 

baptized. Butterflies are a symbol of the NEW LIFE that we have 

in CHRIST when we are baptized. Please post it on the bulletin 

board in the Gathering Area. 
 

 Graduation Sunday is fast approaching. If you or someone in 

your family will be a 2016 Graduate from High School, College or 

Vocational School, please let Mary Redmon or Carrie Kelly know 

so that West Side can celebrate with you. A special time during the 

worship service will be dedicated to honoring those graduates 

followed by a celebration luncheon in in the Fellowship Center. 

Edna Shearin College Scholarships are available to any West 

Side member planning to attend classes this fall. Application and 

requirements are available for pick up in the church office. 

Deadline for application submission is Sunday, May 1. 
 

 172nd Regional Assembly of the Christian Church (DOC) in 

Virginia will be June 3-5 in Lynchburg, VA. Those interested in 

attending may pick up an application form in the church office or 

register online at www.ccinva.org. Deadline for registration is 

May 16. 

 

 DATES TO REMEMBER -   

 Pot Luck – Saturday, April 23 

 Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser – Wednesday, April 27 

       Movie Night – Saturday, April 30 

 

 

http://www.ccinva.org/


 

 

 
 

    
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THIS WEEK AT WEST SIDE 
 
 

Today: April 10 
 9:00 AM Coffee Fellowship 

 9:45 AM Church School 

 11:00 AM       Worship Hour 

 4:30 PM Youth 
 

 

Monday: April 11 
 9:00 AM Preschool &K-5  

 

 

Tuesday: April 12 
 9:00 AM Preschool 7 K-5 

 

 

Wednesday: April 13 
 9:00 AM Preschool & K-5 

 7:00 PM Choir Practice 
 

 

Thursday: April 14 
 9:00 AM Preschool & K-5 

 

 

Friday: April 15 
 9:00 AM Preschool & K-5 

 

 

Saturday: April 16 
 8:00 AM DMF Breakfast 

 

 

Sunday: April 17  
 9:00 AM Coffee Fellowship 

 9:45 AM Church School 

 11:00 AM Worship Hour 

 4:30 PM Youth  
 

 
 

 
 
 

                    

 IN NEED OF PRAYERS 
 

Church Members 
Doris Tugwell 

Barbara Nelson 
Fred Fritts 

Wilma Ingram 
Barbara Powell 
Frances Wells 

Wanda Hackler 
Mary Wyatt 

 

Family & Friends 
Ashley Aughtman 

Ruth Kay 
James M. Gray 
Farley Family 

David Campbell & Family 
Marcie Shea 

Joan Newsome 
Frances Martin 

Blake Brown 
Bud Hornick 

Jean Thompson 
Harvey Wheeler 
Angela Powell 

Frankie Hall 
Daisha Melchor & family 

Maggie Jenson 
Eliana Nanni 

Stuart & Amy Emerson 
Steve, Renee, Twyla & Zoe 

Mitchell 
Billie Warren 

Mary Grace Thomas 
Kathy & Curtis Nelson 

Amber Critzer & Family 
Shirley Jones                             

Katrina Hastings 
Phil Barnes 
 Judy Kelly 

Ruth Ann Gonsalves 
 Jordan Lahy 

Shut In’s 
Ruth Blackman 

 

 

OFFERING  
Needed for Weekly Budget Expenses                            

$ 4,054.00 
 

Received for April 3, 2016 
$ 5,846.50 
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